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29 February 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
RE: Year 11 Revision Performances for History GCSE 
 
We have some spaces left on an educational visit to attend a day of History revision performances and 
workshops taking place on Monday 4 March at The Cresset in Peterborough.  
 
These performances and workshops are designed to support revision for the Medicine through Time and 
Weimar and Nazi Germany units that your child will be assessed on as part of their History GCSE this 
summer.  
 
We believe that this will be a fantastic opportunity for our students to revise their knowledge ahead of their 
GCSE exams. 
 
We intend to travel by coach to the Cresset, leaving at 9:15am and returning to the Academy by 4:30pm.  
 
All travel and performance tickets will be funded by the school, and so there is no cost involved.  
 
Students will be required to bring a packed lunch on the day. Students in receipt of free school meals will 
have a packed lunch provided by the school canteen. 
 
If you would like your child to attend this educational visit, please complete the parental consent form, 
available here before 2pm on Friday 1 March: https://forms.office.com/e/mywcdgbVRm 
 
The remaining spaces will be allocated to students on a first-come first-serve basis, and we will inform all 
students who have been successful in securing a place on this trip during their history lesson on Friday 1 
March. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me by email at:  
lsandy@cityofpeterboroughacademy.org or by calling the school reception. 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 

 
Lois Sandy 
Head of Humanities 
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